
1. FERRY ROAD -  BUS STOP RR 8242
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Corporate Plan Output:  Street Markings and Signs 9.5 text 38

The purpose of this report is to recommend to the Council that the bus stop
in Ferry Road be relocated.

The patrons of the bus stop in Ferry Road east of Charlesworth Street are
causing damage to the fence of the property outside which the stop is
located.  After discussions with the adjoining property owner, agreement has
been reached to relocate the bus stop west.  This will deter patrons from
causing damage to the fence and also make the stop more convenient for
those bus patrons who live in Charlesworth Street.

Recommendation: 1. That the bus stop on the north side of Ferry Road
commencing at a point 20 metres from its
intersection with Charlesworth Street and extending
in an easterly direction for a distance of 17 metres be
revoked.

2. That a bus stop be installed on the north side of
Ferry Road commencing at a point 5 metres from its
intersection with Charlesworth Street and extending
in an easterly direction for a distance of 17 metres.


